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Thursday 6th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A warm welcome back to school and a Happy New Year; I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas and 

were able to share happy times with the family.  It was lovely yesterday to have the school family 

back together again and all our pupils looked very smart in full school uniform all ready to continue on 

their learning journey. 

 

A few updates: 

 

Miss Molnar: 

Miss Molnar will be leaving us next Wednesday; she is relocating to York with her family.  She has 

been a valuable member of our school family and will be sadly missed.  We wish her well in the next 

chapter of her and her family’s life. 

 

Christmas Hampers: 

Thank you for all the donations and for purchasing raffle tickets, we raised an amazing £362.68 

that has gone into school fund; to fund additional activities in school. 

 

Travelling Science Visit: 

Today pupils in Year 1 - Year 6 took part in science workshops in the school hall.  Year 1 and Year 2 

learned about materials and Year 3 – Year 6 learned about light and sound.  All sessions were led by 

Scientist Adrian Bowden. 

 

Contact Details: 

If you were lucky enough to receive a new mobile or tablet from Father Christmas and either your 

mobile number or email address have changed, please let school know as soon as possible.  Also, if you 

need to update your child’s emergency contact sheet again please get in touch with the school office. 

 

Coronavirus: 

The Government has altered some procedures that I wanted to highlight to you: 

 If anyone has been in contact with a positive case daily Lateral Flow Device (LFD tests) need 

to be done for 7 days (Children 4 and under are exempt from this) 

 If anyone tests positive for COVID the isolation period can be reduced from 10 days to 7 

days providing that an LFD test is taken from 6 days after the day the symptoms started (or 

the day the test was taken if there weren’t any symptoms), and another LFD test on the 

following day. The second LFD test should be taken at least 24 hours later. If both these 

test results are negative, and the person does not have a high temperature, the self-isolation 

can end after the second negative test result 
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Lateral Flow Kits: 

School does have some kits to give out, please contact the school office if you require any. 

 

Face Coverings: 

Pupils in secondary schools are required to wear face coverings; the Government does not 

recommend this for primary aged pupils.  However, staff and any visitors (including parents and 

carers) are required to wear a face covering around communal areas in school.  This means if you do 

need to enter the school building you will be asked to wear a face covering. 

 

Coronavirus Risk Assessment: 

The school risk assessment can be viewed on the school website: www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  

 

Inclement Weather: 

As we head towards the time of year where snow can be forecast; if school has to be closed due to 

snow, messages will be posted on Class Dojo and on our school website. 

 

A little reminder, please can I ask that any pupil who is not feeling 100% well should not be attending 

school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

http://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/

